ETTA M. MOUNT - 6336 SHERIDAN ROAD - CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

October 9, 1959

My dear Mrs. Hulteen:

I have received the booklet of playground
activities, and wish to thank you for sending this to
me. I shall be very glad to recommend this to the
students in my game course.

Remember me most kindly to Miss S‘t,aple’c.on.m

Very truly,
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Mrs. Alberta Hulteen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas



